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I am a resident of Gardiner and I’m in the (legal) Maine Medical business. I believe 
that LD1897 will be good for everyone and I strongly encourage the Committee for 
Veterans and Legal Affairs affirmatively advance this bill in hopes that it will go 
forward to both Houses and eventually becomes law. Thank you!


